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Comments: To the powers that be in the USDI Bureau of Land Management, 

This is a critical approval needed to protect our one source of survival in the Black Hills, water. I speak on behalf

of humans, animals, birds, vegetation, rock and bodies of water. Plain and simple, if this application doesn't go

through, our future family will not have clean, abundant water necessary to live, as we do today. Our BH

ecosystem will have to regenerate into something else without clean water, or just die, because of the long term

extremely scary impacts of acidic toxins and cyanide leaching into our groundwater, and whatever else mining

companies claim are "environmentally friendly extraction methods" but we all know are not. We face a major

crisis if we're not protected from our own US mining laws. 

My entire family is willing to use less electricity (uranium) and NOT consume anything made with gold, including

medical or dental technology that uses gold, if it means we can protect our Black Hills of South Dakota from

clean water supply.

 

THANK YOU FOR DOING WHAT IS RIGHT!

 


